
Memo to Blackville School K-8 Parents Regarding Student Items Pickup 

This is an important notice regarding the pickup of student belongings and personal items 

that remain in the school due to the COVID-19 Crisis.  Please note: we will be following all 

NB Covid-19 Social Distancing Protocol. 

FOR K-8 Students 

One parent and/or guardian (No students are allowed) will be permitted to come to the 

school (enter at High School Doors and Exit through Elementary Doors) and collect personal 

items that will be at designated areas in the open area on Wednesday May 6th. (Please see 

schedule).  

Please note that only a certain number of people are allowed in the school at one time and 

there will be a staff member present at the Main Entrance to greet you and allow you in. 

If you have any of the following items that belong to the school, please drop them off 

in the designated areas that will be identified on Wednesday.  Instruments, Text 

Books, Uniforms, Equipment, Library Books, PM Books and Fees Owing. 

Below is the schedule for alphabetized pickup: 

 
WEDNESDAY May 6th 2020 
 

9-10 am………………Family Last name starting with  A, B, C & D   
10-11 am.…...........Family Last name starting with  E, F & G   
10-11 am.…...........Family Last name starting with  H, I & J      
11-NOON……………Family Last name starting with  K, L, Mc & Mac 
1-2 pm………………..Family Last name starting with  M, N,O & P 
1-2 pm………………..Family Last name starting with  Q, R & S   
2-3 pm…………………Family Last name starting with  T, U, V, W, X, Y & Z 

 

Thank you and stay safe! 

Blackville School 

 


